
Upcoming things to remember. 

Early Release Day/ Fall pictures Sept 

10th 

Ground Zero Rescue Workers 

visit in honor of 9/11 

Sep 

11th 

PTA Back to School Night/Open 

House 

Sep 

16th 

  

BOXTOPS AND SUPPLIES: Please look for boxtops on 

school supplies, cereal, and snacks. We are still in desperate 

need of beginning of the year school supplies. Please send in 

pencils, tissues, and things for our team store (ex: erasers, 

stickers, unique pencils, puzzles, candy). 

PICTURES! PICTURES! PICTURES!  

September 10th is picture day! Students 

must wear their “dress your best” attire. This picture will appear 

in the yearbook. Students must return their picture form with 

money by Sept. 10th if they want to purchase pictures. There is 

a link on the form to pay online as well.  

LAST ANNOUNCEMENT: This newsletter will come 

home every Wednesday by email. Beginning next week, 

if you provided your email at Open House, you will 

receive the newsletter that way. Email Ms. Scruggs 

(scscruggs@wsfcs.k12.nc.us) if you’d like to be added 

to the list. Email is the fastest and most efficient way of 

communication on a daily basis.  

N e w s  F r o m  t h e  A m b a s s a d o r s  

 Teach your child daily organizational 

habits like checking an assignment sheet 

before leaving their locker everyday or 

packing up their book bag the night before 

and being sure they have everything they 

need for the next day. 
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P a r e n t i n g  T i p  o f  t h e  w e e k  I m p o r t a n t  d a t e s  

In Language Arts students are 

focusing on central idea and 

genre. Visit our website to vote 

for your favorite genre.  

For some Math news, students 

have been working on 

operations with positive and 

negative numbers. 

In Social Studies, students are 

learning about foundations of 

Social Studies including terms 

and concepts. 

In Science, students are 

creating an environment for 

scientific inquiry and next week 

will be diving into cellular 

biology. 

Homework is given every 

night in Math and Language 

Arts. All the other classes depend 

on that week’s assignments. A 

daily planner is a great tool to stay 

organized. 

C u r r i c u l u m  n e w s  

Please remember stu-

dents must be in SMOD 

on a daily basis. Refer to 

website if more infor-

mation is needed. 


